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To whom it may concern: 

 

I am writing this letter to give my testimony of my great success that I have had with 

alternative care.  

 

Since I have come to see various alternative care practitioners, my wellbeing has 

greatly been enhanced. I can maneuver through day to day demands much easier 

and enjoy life’s journey more.  

 

Throughout the years I have seen various practitioners to help me overcome my 

ailments and heal within. I now experience a new level of health for myself because 

of their amazing insight. Revealing my physical issues, they have offered me a path, 

giving me great hope and healing that I have not been able to find before. It has been 

a lifelong search for me to find answers, and alternative care has been the key to my 

success.  

 

I have seen truly outstanding doctors; their immense knowledge, experience and 

expertise is unparalleled to other traditional care doctors that I have ever seen. I am 

very grateful to have found them and experience the lifechanging health that they 

have helped me to find. 

 

Please consider the healing contributions that they bring to so many, giving them a 

more vibrant existence. 

 

With deepest regard, 

 

Meladean Boyle 

 

 


